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Good afternoon, 

I am Jenny Olendorff and I live and work in Soldotna.  

 I thank Rep. Talerico for introducing HB 328 and I ask that you pass this bill from this committee.  

Singing this bill into law will protect all Alaska workers from exposure to secondhand smoke and 

secondhand emissions from e-cigarettes.  

For years, I worked in an office in a mall where cigarette smoke from the adjoining business seeped 

in through the walls, the vents and even the outlets.  We begged the business next door to have 

their employees and customers smoke outside, away from the air intake and doorways but they 

would  not do it.  After realizing that the landlord wasn’t going to take action, we finally gave up 

after 7 years and found smoke-free office space across town. 

 

Employers and building owners DO NOT have the right to expose their employees or customers to 

toxic chemicals of any kind.  Secondhand smoke is no different than any other workplace hazard 

against which we have laws to protect us.  We protect restaurant patrons from food borne illnesses 

by passing cleanliness laws.  When we learned about the danger of exposure to asbestos, we 

mandated that buildings be renovated to protect those who worked within whose walls. 

 

PLEASE, in the name of public health, protect Alaskan workers from secondhand smoke and aerosol 

in the workplace by passing HB 328. 

 

Thank you for all of your hard work. 
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